News and Announcements 24 May 2020

A summary email will be posted on the Church website after the service with the detail covered.

Meetings

Church Council 9 June @ 7.30 pm via ZOOM

BIRTHDAYS!!!

Other Celebrations?

Prayer Chain

The prayer chain is being updated. Please call Kevin on 0408218964 if you would like to be added to the chain

Reminder about how to make Offerings

- 1. Direct deposit via electronic banking
- 2. Save up your offerings until after the COVID-19 restrictions.
- 3. We are investigating a system to allow you to sign up for automatic direct debits from a nominated bank account. Please let us know if you are interested in this facility. Trevor will send a separate email with more detail

Please save up either your bottles for Red Frog recycling after COVID-19 or put aside the amount you receive if you choose to use "Return & Earn" until after COVID-19 restrictions are lifted

Any other news or announcements?

Please un-mute if you wish to speak